
 
 

UPDATE: Hooli is still working around the clock to find the cause of the overheating. ​In the 
meantime, we are announcing a voluntary recall on all late model HooliPhones effective 
immediately. 
  
For additional information on how to exchange, or have us refund your HooliPhone, please look 
for updates on the Hooli website.  
 
 


